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To whom it may concern,

I was just informed about Pieridae Energy's seeking approval to export gas using the M&N pipeline.

I’m writing to strenuously object to any plan to export LNG from the United States.  Here are my concerns:

1.  Expanding distribution and use of fossil fuels, especially natural gas, it terrible for the Earth’s climate:

        a.  Burning fossil fuels creates more greenhouse gas.
        b.  Transmission lines for natural gas are notoriously leaky, and methane is much more potent greenhouse gas
 than CO2.

2.  Exporting American natural gas is not in the public interest:

        a.  Prices for domestic natural gas will go up.
        b.  The only people who benefit from the exports are the gas suppliers and the gas distribution companies.

3.  More natural gas exports means more fracking and consequent destruction of American water supplies.

4.  Natural gas pipelines and export facilities are pose a huge danger to the public.

5.  More natural gas pipelines means more destruction of public and private land and drinking water aquifers.

I implore you to put American safety and well-being above the profit motive of Pieridae Energy by denying their
 export request.

Also, please extend the comment period for the Pieridae Energy export request.

Sincerely,

— Ward Clark, , Townsend, MA 01469
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